
Avista Corporation 
1411 East Mission P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane, Washington 99220-0500 
Telephone (509) 489-0500 
Toll Free (800) 727-9170 
Facsimile (509) 777-5682  

July 7, 2023 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

RE: UE-230423 - Avista Utilities Tariff WN U-28, Schedule 70, Rules and Regulations 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

On June 1, 2023, Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or the Company), filed 

with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) proposed 

modifications to its tariff Schedule 70. On June 21, 2023, the Company updated this filing to 

extend the effective date of the proposed tariff modifications to July 17, 2023 to allow more time 

for Commission Staff to review the requested modifications. As a result of this review, it has been 

brought to the Company’s attention that certain verbiage contained within the proposed tariff 

sheets were redundant or did not fully meet the specificity of the intended WAC. Avista has 

corrected and/or clarified this language and is hereby substituting sheets 70-N and 70-AB. 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (509) 495-2782 or 

shawn.bonfield@avistacorp.com. 

Sincerely, 

/s/Shawn Bonfield 

Shawn Bonfield 
Sr. Manager of Regulatory Policy & Strategy 
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